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LEGAL NOTICE 

 
Request for Proposals for Police Department Uniforms and Equipment 

RFP023-47 
 

The City of Meriden is seeking proposals for the services of providing uniforms and clothing as well as certain 
accessories and equipment for the Meriden Police Department. 

Sealed RFPs, subject to the conditions contained herein, will be received by the City of Meriden 
Purchasing Department until 11:00 A.M. local,  Eastern Standard Time on June 8, 2023. Proposals 
received after the date and time specified shall not be considered and shall be returned, unopened. 

Copies of the described RFP may be downloaded from the City of Meriden website 
(www.meridenct.gov/business/bids-rfps/).  Additionally, copies of the RFP may also be downloaded from the 
State of Connecticut Department of Administrative Services website (https://webprocure.proactiscloud.com).   
 
The return envelope must be clearly marked with “Proposal Document RFP023-47” and addressed to 
the Meriden Purchasing Department, Room 210, and 142 East Main Street, Meriden, CT 06450.  One original 
proposal and four (4) copies are to be submitted as well as one full proposal submitted on a flash drive. 
 
The right is reserved to reject any or all proposals, in whole or in part, to award any item, group of items, or total 
proposal, and to waive informality or technical defects, if it is deemed to be in the best interest of the City of 
Meriden.  No proposer may withdraw its proposal within sixty (60) days of the date of the proposal opening. 
  
The City of Meriden is an Affirmative Action-Equal Opportunity Employer. Small, Minority, Women and 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprises are encouraged to respond. 

 
  Rawle Dummett 
  Purchasing Officer 
  Dated: May 18, 2023 
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